
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
18 October 2024  
   
Dear Parents  
  
Costumes for the Reception and Junior 1 Nativity   
  
Your child will be performing in the Reception and Junior 1 Nativity and will require a costume.  We 
would be very grateful if you would provide a costume as shown below.  Please bring these items 
into school by Monday 25 November in a named carrier bag and ask your child to hand it to the 
class teacher.    
  
Junior 1 Costumes 
 
Angels: 
White dress and white tights, no wings as we will be providing Halo headbands 
White trousers and white shirt, no wings as we will be providing Halo headbands 
  
Joseph:  
Brown trousers, brown top, red sash.  
  
Mary:  
Blue dress and shawl/head scarf.  
  
Shepherd / Citizen / Travellers / Census Taker:  
Black trousers, plain black or white top, tunic/waistcoat.  
Shepherd to have a tea towel with a headband around head. No crook   
  
Innkeeper:  
Black trousers, black top and an apron.  
  
King/Wiseman:  
Crown, black trousers, deep purple or royal blue coloured tops. Alternatively, a king’s costume 
(school can help if needed).  
  
Soldier:  
Black trousers and a black top with a red sash. Helmets to be provided by school.  
  
Caesar:  
Traditional Caesar costume.  
  
Mum/Aunty Jenny:  
Christmas pyjamas and slippers with a dressing gown.  
  
Child:  
Christmas pyjamas and slippers.  
 



Reception Costumes 
 
Reception children, please choose a costume from the below list. 
 
Shepherd / Citizen / Travellers:  
Black trousers, plain black or white top, tunic/waistcoat.  
Shepherd to have a tea towel with a headband around head. No crook   
 
Soldier:  
Black trousers and a black top with a red sash. Helmets to be provided by school.  
 
Angels: 
White dress and white tights, no wings as we will be providing Halo headbands 
White trousers and white shirt, no wings as we will be providing Halo headbands 
 
Sheep:  
Black trousers with a white top and sheep ears.  
  
 We are very grateful for your help in providing your child with the correct costume.  If you are 
struggling to acquire the requested items, please contact me at rodkefalas@crackleyhall.co.uk   
  
All children are to wear school shoes unless stated otherwise. Black trousers could be school 
trousers or leggings.  
  
With many thanks  
  
Yours sincerely  
   
Rod Paphitis  
  
 


